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A note from Miss Roberts…....  
 
At the end of my first week as the new Headteacher of St Leonard’s, I wanted to send out a short 
newsletter with some key information for parents and carers. I have thoroughly enjoyed my first 
week in school and look forward to getting to know you and your children better over the coming 
weeks. 
 
It has been a wonderful to welcome all of the children back to school over the last few days. The 
children have been so excited to see their new classrooms and have enjoyed exploring the school 
grounds.  
 
Our new and existing children have settled back into school life ever so well and have taken the 
changes in their stride. I’m incredibly proud of them all. 
 

School Lunches 
Polite reminder: Parents of children who require 
a hot meal providing by the school need to fill in 
the weekly survey. The survey is sent out via 
email on a Tuesday and closes on a Thursday.     
A reminder text is sent out too. 
Thanks for your cooperation with this. 

PE 
PE lessons will restart next week, week 
beginning Monday 11th September. Children will 
need to wear their PE kits on PE days. 
PE days are as follows: 
 
Reception: Thursday 
Year 1:  Friday 
Year 2:  Wednesday 
Year 3:  Thursday 
Year 4:  Tuesday 
Year 5:  Monday 
Year 6:  Friday 
 
Swimming for Y3/4 starts on Monday 18th 
September and children can wear their school 
uniform as normal on swimming days. 

Parking 
 
We have been approached by some local residents in the 
last few days to ask parents of children in the school if 
they could be considerate when parking in the streets 
around the school and not block residents’ driveways and 
gateways. 
We appreciate that parking is limited around the school 
site and we appreciate your ongoing cooperation with 
this. 

School Day 
Just a reminder that the school day 
starts at 8.55am. All children are 
expected to be in their classrooms 
ready to start the day at this time. 

Leo’s Den 
Leo’s Den opens on Monday 11th 
September.  Please drop off and 
collect your child from Leo’s Den 
entrance which can be found just 
before the EYFS gate. 
 

Parents 
We are very 
excited to invite 
parents into 
school shortly.  
Please be patient 
with us whilst we 
are finishing off 
preparing the 
school.  We want 
you to see it in its 
full glory. Watch 
this space… 
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